
Dear Administrators of CFHS, 
 
I am emailing to request early graduation in May of 2019.  At the 
end of the current semester, I will have completed all required 
course material for graduation and have attained the 45 credits 
needed to graduate.  I decided to request early graduation 
because thus far, school has not benefited my mental health, and 
I feel I would learn more if allowed to pursue my own interests. 
 
To me, it is important to have some semblance of control over my 
own life and time, and being here makes me feel not just 
powerless, but passive in the progression of my own education.  I 
like to learn.  In the past few years, I have taught myself a variety 
of subjects, including but not limited to:  computer programming, 
Italian, fiction writing, basic accounting, politics, neuroscience, 
and human biology. 
 
Were I permitted to graduate early, my education would not cease 
to progress; rather, it would accelerate.  I hope that you will 
consider granting this request, and I thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely and respectfully, 
 
Sierra Miller 
 


